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Rules Committee,

Please pass HB2927 with no amendments and no ballot referral. It is extremely important that
every American has a vote that is actually counted. There have been several fairly recent
instances where the popular vote has been superceeded by the electoral vote.
Gerrymandering of districts also makes the electoral vote unfair.

Oregon needs to make sure the voice of every citizen who votes is counted. Please pass
HB2927.

Rita Finlay

Rita Finlay 
gsfinlay@frontier.com 
12420 SW Bowmont St 
PORTLAND, Oregon 97225
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